DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS
Tuesday 10.25.22

Congratulations to the Girls Varsity Gymnastics Team on their fifth and final win in a row on Friday
against Walt Whitman! The final score was 148 to 121. Makayla T. placed 1°* All-Around. The Babylon
Gymnastics Team ends their league season in 2" place with a record of 5-1. Now it’s on to the post
season! Stay tuned.....

Junior High Student Council and Writer’s Club members will meet tomorrow, Wednesday, morning at
7:10 AM in room 235 to discuss safe Halloween. All members are encouraged to attend.

Want to help make BHS a more inclusive place for all our students? Safe Space is meeting tomorrow,
Wednesday, at 7:15 in room 241. See you there!

For anyone interested in running boys or girls Winter Track this year there will be a brief meeting
tomorrow, Wednesday, in the SH Cafeteria after school. If you plan on running you must attend.

Attention any students interested in Jazz Lab Band: Jazz Lab Band starts tonight! Be in the Band Room
by 6:30. See Mrs. Turk with any questions.

Physicals for Winter Sports will be held in the Health Office this Wednesday 10/26 @ 8:30AM.

Attention Juniors & Seniors: Hofstra University has scheduled a visit on Friday, October 28" to
discuss their programs and answer any questions you may have. Come to the Counseling Center to
sign up to meet with the representative. Also, please remember to keep checking you emails and listen
for future announcements to sign up for other rep visits this year!



